
EDSBY SCHOOL-CREATED NEWS 
(CLASSROOM-WIDE AND SCHOOL-WIDE SHARING) 

PARENT/CAREGIVER CONSENT 

 
Dear Parent/Caregivers, 

 

Edsby is an app we are using in class to manage attendance, grades, communication, student information, and 
to document student learning.  

 
One feature of Edsby is the ability to share school-created news within your child’s classroom and school. This 
may include images, videos and recordings of your child. When these items are shared as classroom articles, 
teachers may choose to make them visible to other students in the class, to other parents/caregivers or to both. 
When these items are shared as school-wide articles, students from other classrooms and other 
parents/caregivers may see them. All content shared in Edsby is protected by password and not published to the 
internet for public viewing. 

 
The purpose of sharing images, videos and recordings in Edsby news articles is to: 

 
● Celebrate student success 
● Enhance student and parent/caregiver engagement 
● Build a sense of school community 
● Promote/recount school events 

 
Participation in having images, videos and recordings of your child shared with other students and other 
parents/guardians is voluntary. I invite you to contact me with any questions or concerns that you might have. 

 
Please sign and return a copy of this notice to indicate that you have read and understand this notice. 

 
I,   , being the parent/legal guardian 

of  , have carefully read and understand this notice. 

Date:   

Signature of Parent or Legal Guardian:    
 

Name of Teacher:   
 

School:   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


